From: Gates, Davis <Davis.Gates@psc.ms.gov>

Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2023 3:09 PM

To: Greg Higginbotham <greg.higginbotham@madison-co.com>

Cc: Watkins, Susan <susan.watkins@psc.ms.gov>

Subject: Requesting Use of the Madison County Board of Supervisors Room

CAUTION! External Content. Please use caution when
opening attachments and links. Do not provide your username
and password if requested.

Good afternoon,

My name is Davis Gates and I am the Legal and Policy Advisor for Central District
Commissioner Brent Bailey at the Public Service Commission. I am reaching out
to request the use of the Madison County Board of Supervisors Board Room for
May 11" 2023, at 5:30 pm for the hearing of Ragsdale Solar, LLC’s petition for a
certificate authorizing it construct and operate a Solar Electric Generating Facility
in Madison County. The Public Service Commission holds these hearings in the
county directly impacted, since this is a taxable facility that could benefit or
otherwise impact Madison County. We look forward to hearing from you
regarding the reservation of the Board Room. Please let me know if you have any
additional questions.

Respecttully,

Davis Gates

Legal & Policy Advisor
MPSC Central District
P.O. Box 1174

Jackson, MS 39215-1174
Phone: (601) 961-5465




